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The Higher Kinnerton Community Council would like to begin by saying that we hope all of our residents 

are keeping safe and well. 

Starting off the year in another lockdown is not what anyone wanted, howeverðthis is Higher Kinnerton, 

and as always, even in lockdown the village has remained a friendly and positive place to be.  There 

have been plenty of walkers óout and aboutô and even with social distancing in place, our villagers never 

fail to greet one another and smile when passing.  

Sadly our village was affected by flooding in January which caused chaos for a number of residents.  

Now that the nights are drawing in and our days are longer, we hope that some of the worst weather is 

now behind us. 

Now that we are in February, we are delighted that Walterôs, our brand new village coffee shop is open 

for takeaway drinks and cakes.  We are thrilled to welcome a coffee shop to Higher Kinnerton and trust 

that it is going to be a very popular addition to the village! 

So, please continue to stay safe this month, and hopefully soon we can get back to a little normality.  In 

the meantime, lets continue our daily exercise where we can, and eat plenty of cake! 
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Thank you to all residents who pulled together last month and assisted one another during the flooding.  

A number of properties were badly affected and we just want to make residents aware that the Communi-

ty Council have spoken with Street Scene on a number of occasions about the blocked drains, and we 

are raising the issue in Februaryôs Council meeting as well.  We plan to continue working with Street Sce-

ne to mitigate any potential flooding issues in the future. 
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